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Sent via Email  
 
May 19, 2025 
 
Lafayette L. Crump  
Commissioner  
Department of City Development   
809 North Broadway  
Milwaukee, WI  53202-3617  
  
RE: Moxy Hotel – Council Review Extension   
  
  
Dear Mr. Crump:  
  
We received your letter dated May 8th requesting an extension of the decision timeframe for 
the proposed Milwaukee Moxy hotel (File # 241340).  While we are disappointed with the 
delay, we will grant your request to extend the council decision to June 30, 2025.  We 
remain committed to supporting the City of Milwaukee’s growth and its vision in the Deer 
District.  We are excited to move forward with this project and see it eventually approved 
and constructed.  Thank you again for your collaboration and partnership.    
  
  
  
Sincerely,  
  

 
  
Andrew B. Inman  
Chief Development Officer  
 
 
 
 
Cc:  Michael Belot  
SVP of Business Ops & Chief Real Estate Development Officer  
Milwaukee Bucks 
  

 
 


